
 

  

 

 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 2025 
 
SEPTEMBER  

Thurs 18 Tennis Club NOT RUNNING 

Mon 22 Braiswick school photographs 

Tues 23 Little Wandle meetings – Reception 
parents.  9am and 3pm. 

OCTOBER  

Thurs 2 CL1 Stay and Play 8.30 – 10.00am 

Thurs 16 Harvest Festival, Village Hall, 9.15am 

Mon 20 Parents Evening 

Tues 21 Parents Evening 

Weds 22 Parents Evening 

Fri 24 Break Up for Half Term 

Mon 27 – Fri 31 Half term Holiday 

NOVEMBER  

Mon 3 Back to School 

Weds 5 School Flu Vaccinations 

Sat 8 Open Morning for new 2026 parents and 
children 10.00-12.00 

WC: Mon 10 Anti-bullying week 

Mon 10 Odd Sock Day  

Weds 12–Fri 14 CL4 Residential to Horstead 

Fri 14 Reception Class Health Checks 

Fri 14 Children In Need – Wear spots day 

Thurs 27 CL1 Stay and Play 8.30-10.00am 

DECEMBER  

Mon 2 CL3 Christmas Performance 9.30am and 
5.30pm at Village Hall 

WC Mon 8 RE Week 

Thurs 11 CL1 Christmas Performance  
9.15am in School hall 

Mon 15 KS2 Christmas Party 

Weds 17 CL2 Christmas Performance 
9.15am at Village Hall 

Weds 17 Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 18 KS1 Christmas Party 

Fri 19 Christingle Service – Wreningham Church 
1.30pm 

Fri 19 Break Up for Christmas holiday 

Mon 22 – Mon 
5 Jan 

Christmas Holiday 

JANUARY  

Tue 6 Back to School 

Thurs 8 Whole school visit to Norwich Castle 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are week 2 already and the children seem to have 

settled well and it feels like they have never been away!   

An update on our Headteacher 

recruitment process – we have now 

shortlisted and will be holding interviews 

next week.  We will let you know if we are 

successful in finding a suitable Headteacher for our lovely 

school. 

Great news - we have now appointed our year 6 leaders.  

We are sure they will all do an excellent job in their new 

appointments and be fantastic role models to the younger 

children.   

School Council: 
Darcey J – Chair 
Hermione – Vice Chair 
Lucy – Publicity 
Imogen – Finance 

                             Ava - Admin  
Librarians:  
Eadie 
Esme 
Jim 
Jolyon 
Lily 

   House Captains:  
  Alf – Yellow hammers 
  Olive – Yellow hammers 
  Archie – Kingfishers 
  Nate – Kingfishers 

                              Frankie – Greenfinches 
                              Freddie – Robins 
 

Congratulations and good luck in your new roles 

Year 6. 

Wreningham VC Primary School 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

  



 
Harvest Festival update – please note 
that there is a slight time change.  
Harvest Festival will still take place on 
Thursday 16th October in the Village 
Hall but at the slightly later time of 
9.15am.  We hope you can join us and 
look forward to seeing you all there. 

   

Little Wandle Meetings – Reception Parents 
Tuesday 23rd 9am and 3pm in the Mary Fairman room  
Mrs Furness will be running Little Wandle parents meeting 
on Tuesday 23rd September at 9am and 3pm in the Mary 
Fairman room. Siblings are welcome.  The sessions will last 
35-40 minutes. 
Please do come along to one of the sessions if you can so 
you can learn how we teach your child to read. 
 

   

Please remember we are a nut free school 
and children should not bring snacks that 
include nuts.  Please check ingredients on 
shop bought biscuits, flapjacks etc.  We 
have children in school with severe nut, 

sesame, egg and gluten allergies.  Thank you for your 
cooperation and vigilance with this. 
 

                      

 Tennis club for Yr 1 and Yr2 – Please 
remember that Tennis club is not 
running next week on 18th September 
 

Multi Sports Club for Class 3 – Correction to last week’s 
newsletter - Multi sports club IS running on Tuesday 16th 
October.  Apologies for confusion. 
 
More club information to follow soon. 
 
 

 

National Child Measurement Programme - 
Class 1 and Year 6 parents should have received 
an email concerning NHS health checks.  If you 
wish to opt your child out of the  health check 
please follow the instructions in the letter and 

note that the deadline is Friday 3rd November. 
Reception Health checks will be carried out on Friday 14th 
November. 
Year 6 Health checks – date yet to be confirmed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JEWELLERY - Please remember that 
jewellery (i.e. bracelets/ necklaces etc) 
should NOT be worn in school – watches 
are acceptable. 
For pierced ears, simple studs only may 

be worn and must be removed for PE and/ or any afterschool 
sports clubs.  If your child is unable to remove earrings 
themselves, these must be removed at home, before 
school.  For newly pierced ears, children must tape or plaster 
over their earrings covering front and back (tape and plasters 
to be provided from home), until they can be removed.  No 
dangly earrings should be worn, and children will be asked 
to remove these. 

 

Thank you very much to everyone for 
ordering the school meals before 8am on 
Monday.  So far the term has started really 

well.  If you need to make changes to menu options after the 
cut of time  please call or email the office.  Thank you.  
 

  

CAN YOU HELP US? 
With Christmas just round the corner we are 
looking for supplies for Christmas crafts.  Do 
you have any buttons, beads/broken 
beaded necklaces or ribbons cluttering up 

your kitchen drawer?  If so, we would love them please!  Any 
that you can spare may be dropped off with the office.  
Thank you. 

 

 Just a reminder that Individual and sibling 
school photographs will be taken on 
Monday 22nd September. Pre-school 
children can be photographed with their 

siblings at drop off time.  Please can all children come into 
school wearing full school uniform.  If it is PE day please 
bring PE kits to change in to.  Thank you. 

 

Reception Class – a message from Miss Watkins 
We love to see the children’s junk model 
creations that they bring into school.  
However, due to the severe allergies that 
we have within reception class please do 
not include egg boxes or milk bottles in 
junk models if they are being brought into 

into school.  

 

Please don’t forget to label your children’s 

clothes – we already have lots of lost jumpers 

and cardigans that need rehoming! 

 

 

Stars of the Week:  

  CL1:     Dora/Eliza F/Noah 

CL2:  Lucie/Harriet  

 CL3: Charlie F/Adaline     

  CL4:  Arthur/Olive 

 


